
 

We Need Your Help! 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

 
We are in need of items for our Christmas Fair taking place after 

school on Thursday 14th December. 

If you could spare any of the following we would be very grateful. 
   

 Tombola Prizes  
 

+ Unopened toiletries.  

+ Boxes/bars of chocolate or biscuits. 

+ Unopened bottles and tins of food.  

+ Games & Toys in gift able condition. 

+ Unwanted gifts however strange or unusual!!  

 

Please leave any donations in the large tub in school reception. 

 

 Raffle Prizes  

 
Do you have a business or work for a company that would like to 

donate a prize for our fantastic Christmas Fair raffle?  

 

                           Bake Sale 

 
Please bring along your baked goodies on Thursday 14th December. 

Donations can be left in the school office in the morning, or you can 

bring them along after school. 

 

Thanks very much for your help – The HSA Team 
  


